
 
 
 
 
 
14th May 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We were notified today that on Thursday and Friday this week we will be welcoming three 
Diocesan Inspectors into school for our Section 48 Inspection. 
 
The Inspectors will look at the catholic character of the school focussing on three main points; 
 

 Catholic Mission 
 Quality of religious education 
 Collective Worship  

 
They have requested that parents/carers share their positive views with them via a 
questionnaire which you can access via the link below. 
 
PARENT  

The link will close on the 16th May at 8:00pm.   
 
In our previous report, and the letter inspectors sent to pupils, they commented on the ‘warm 
welcome’ they received and how ‘very impressed with how proud pupils were of St Damian’s, 
all the work it does and all it stands for’.  The report also spoke of ‘the quality of relationships 
across the school which demonstrates a profound commitment to the dignity and well-being 
of every individual within the community’ and ‘the Catholic life of the school as a worshipping 
community committed to the service of those in society most in need’. 
 
Since our inspection in 2016 St Damian’s have made great strides inspired by catholic social 
teaching and our updated mission statement which fully reflects the St Damian’s family. Our 
culture has been strengthened by ‘The St Damian’s Way’ providing students the opportunity to 
build and deepen their relationship with God and live out the gospel values. 
 
May I take this opportunity to thank you for your continued help and support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

Mr S Logue 
Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=DQSIkWdsW0yxEjajBLZtrQAAAAAAAAAAAAMAABxVpe1UOFNaQjNETlpTOVZFNExDT1FPQkhWREdZVi4u

